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Reception News 

 

We have had an exciting couple of weeks in Reception. We have loved reading 

and getting to know the Supertato stories. We have talked about the main events 

and characters in the story and we have enjoyed acting it out with small world 

props. 

 

We also got the chance to make our own fruit and vegetable heroes. We chose 

from lots of vegetables and made lots of supertatoes, super apples, super parsnips 

and super carrots! We also thought about what our super vegetable might be 

saying and we wrote our ideas in speech bubbles. 

 

In maths we have been focusing on addition and subtraction. This has involved using 

the language of more or less and finding one more or one less than a number. We 

have now moved on to looking at number sentences and finding the answers using 

lots of different resources. 

 

 


